
Hey! My name is Emily and I 
am a polly coach here at 
Jump! I am super excited to 
begin teaching your children 
this season! I've been doing 
gymnastics since I was a 
child and can't wait to pass 

my love of gymnastics onto your children! 
Looking forward to a fun-fastic time learning 
gymnastics this fall!  

 
- Emily Carter 

 

 


